
                                     MEMORANDUM FOR THE FILE 

 

DATE:    March 22, 2013     

 

RE:  923 Eaton St (permit application # 6332) 

 

FROM:   Karen DeMaria, Interim Urban Forestry Manager,  

                     City of Key West 

 

An application was received for the removal of 2 Strangler Fig trees.  A 

site inspection was done on March 20, 2013 and documented the following: 

 

Tree Species:  Strangler Fig  (Ficus aurea)   

 

Tree #1             

                          
 



                                        
 

                                        
 

Diameter:  14”  

Location:  20%  (growing under neighbors house, roots everywhere)  

Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  

Condition:  40%  (fair canopy, poor root system)   

Total Average Value = 53 %   

 Value x Diameter =  7 replacement caliper (dbh) inches 

 



Tree #2    

                                                                    
 

                                              

                                  



                                     

Diameter:  9”  

Location:  20%  (major foundation issues)  

Species:  100% (on protected tree list)  

Condition:  40%  (fair canopy, poor root system)   

Total Average Value =  53%   

 Value x Diameter =  4.7 replacement caliper (dbh) inches 

 

Recommendations:  Recommend approval for the removal of two strangler 

fig trees to be replace with a total of 11.7 caliper inches. 

 
  










